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Jenuary 11, 2006 

Joseph T. Kelliher, Chairmen 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Docket No. PF05-10 
Northern Star Natural Gas LLC 

Dear Chairman Kelliher: 

Oi?IG//V, qL 
This is in response to your recent letter asking me to designate the appropriate Oregon 

state agency and a point of contact for consulting with the Commission on safety considerations 
for the proposed Bradwood Landing LNG project. The Energy Policy Act of 2005 directs FERC 
to consult on safety issues for LNG projects with the designated state agency. The Oregon 
Department of Energy (ODE) is the designated state agency for these purposes and their 
representatives are: 

ODE Energy Siting Manager for LNG projects in Oregon 

Tom Stoops 
Oregon Department of Energy 
625 Marion St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 

Phone: (503) 378-8328 
Fax: (503) 373-7806 
E-mail: tom.stoops~tatc.or,~ 

ODE Project Manager and primary contact for the Bradwood Landing project 

Catherine Van Horn 
Oregon Department of Energy 
625 Marion St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 

Phone: (503) 378-4041 
Fax: (503) 373-7806 
E-maih catherine.van_horn@state.or.us 

THEODORE R. KI.~LONGOSKI 
Gov~nor / 

c¢: Paul Friedman (FF.RQ 
M~llc  R. Sal~ (FERC) 
Cath~n© Van Horn (ODOE) 
Torn Stoop6 (ODOE) 
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